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Wednesday 11th January 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

Drop and Read Weekly sessions for Reception starting on Friday 13th January 2023

To celebrate a huge success from last year, we would like to re-launch our morning
weekly reading session.

Reading at home is one of the most enjoyable and important ways in which you can
help your child. Reading books together, reading to your child, hearing them read, and
discussing reading techniques, stories, poems and non-fiction texts are all key ways to
help your child to develop into an able and accomplished reader and further writer.

Our aim is to inspire all children and get them to read with their parents/carers for
pleasure. We have planned a series of reading sessions for Reception every Friday from
8:35-9:00.

We would like to start this on Friday 13th January 2023 and run this program until the end
of the summer term 2023.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support.

Keep reading!

Yours sincerely,
Mrs. J Cross
Assistant Headteacher
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